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Dates to Note:
e Dec. 17 Last day of school
A ~ : : e Dec 20 - Jan 3 - Winter Break
Good afternoon Lakeview families. e Jan 4 - Welcome back to School
[ )

Jan 17 - 21 Hip Hop Week

| am writing the last newsletter of 2021 on a
beautiful snowy day. Thank-you to the parents for
organizing and delivering the pancakes to the
classroom. With the pancakes, PJ’s, hats and
stuffee’s the energy was high. Nothing like some
syrup to calm the school down!

Have a great winter break and we will see everyone
back in 2022. We start school up again on Tuesday,
January 4. Please enjoy some of the photos of
what has been going on in the school, with art
projects, presentations, sports day banners, sing-a-
longs and Basketball team startups taking up time
throughout December. Thanks Ms. Bourne for
organizing the videos for the sing-a-long and
creating the Lakeview 12 days of Christmas (which
should be uploaded for viewing on your child’s
class Team).




Government of Canada Travel Quarantine and
Requirements:

5-11-year-olds

» Unvaccinated and partially vaccinated children under
12 years of age can travel with fully vaccinated
parent/guardians. However, they must follow specific
requirements when they return to Canada, which
includes that they must not attend school for 14 days

upon return to Canada. o This includes if the
trip is under 72 hours.

12-17-year-olds

. * Fully vaccinated 12—-17-year-olds follow the
same requirements as adults.
o » While there are some exemptions for 12—-17-

year-olds who are not fully vaccinated to travel, most
international travel (including domestic and
international flights departing from most airports in
Canada) requires travellers 12 years of age and older to
be fully vaccinated.

» Unvaccinated and partially vaccinated youth 12 to 17
years of age who have travelled internationally are
subject to 14-day quarantine and specific testing
requirements. They must not attend school for 14 days

upon return to Canada. o This includes if the
trip is under 72 hours.




LAKEVIEW HOT LUNCH PROGRAM
Winter 2022

Thank you to all the families that ordered hot lunch in our first term and we encourage all
families to try the Lakeview Hot Lunch fundraiser. Qur hot lunch program is the schools main
fundraiser for the year and it is the support of all the families at Lakeview that make this
program such a success.

We are excited to announce some new vendors this term with the addition of White Spot
Pirate Pak combo, Cobbs Bakery croissants and assorted buns, and the return of
Booster Juice Smoothies. We listened to the feedback regarding Subway and we are
using a different location that has larger variety of sandwiches and allows each sub to
be customized. All dressings will be on the side. Please ensure you add toppings at
the end of vour session when prempted. We have our returning vendors of Pizza Hut,
Boston Pizza (pasta), Osaka Sushi & Wok Box.

All crders are to be processed using Munch A Lunch. We will be opening the system for I
orders on Tuesday Dec 7th and it will be closed Tuesday Dec 21st at 9:00AM. Hot lunch ] ¥
will be starting Thursday January 6th 5
If you do not have a Munch a Lunch account please go to:

https://munchalunch.com/schoolsiLakeviewBC

All orders are final once ordering is closed
No late orders or refunds
We can not accommodate late orders or change orders due to deadlines with vendors

In case of absence:: If your child is Il on a lunch date please contact the office to advise the hot
lunch team that you would like their lunch te be held for pick up in the gym. Any lunches that we have
not been advised to hold by 12:15pm will be sold to other students as we cannot keep the focd for
them for the next day. If you have any guestions please email
lakeviewelementary.hotlunch@gmail.com

if you would fiike to valunteer to help with hot lunch and aren’t currently on our hot lunch
volunteer list please complete the form and send it with your child fo their teacher. The
commitment is 1-2 days per ferm on a Thursday or Friday from approx 11:15 - 12:30.

Lakeview Library Stats (for 2021)

Our Library has been a busy place in 2021!

Checked-out 15701
Holds 305
New Books 583

#1 Picture Book #1 Harly Chapter Book #1 Intermediate Novel #1 Non-Fictio
{checked-oul 35 Limes) [checked-oul 28 limes) [checked-oul 44 Limes) [ehecked oul 29 Limes)

As we ring in the New Year it is important to celebrate the reading that our students at Lakeview
engaged in over the past year. The exeitement around our pilot program of the Early Chaptor Book
Challenge is still tangible, as students remember their favourite novels (Zoey and Sassafras, Dragon
Masters, and Junie B Jones). The YRCA and Red Cedar Awards challenged the Intermediates to read
from different genres, and many students are actively trying to get ahold of The Unteachables, by
Gordon Korman (which is reflected in the 44 check-outs over the last year!). We have added to our
collection continually, with students voicing their requests and recommendations on a regular basiz.

With over 150 books circulating for each day that Ms. Buchanan is in the library, over 50 new hooks
added per month, and books on hold delivered to students daily, we give thanks for a library that is an
active space. We know that the support of the school community and parents is what niakes this
library hum, so thank you for your ongoing support and best wishes for 2022!

If vou every have any questions, concerns, or feedback for the Library progam at Lakeview please
contact me at: patricia.buchanan@burnabyschools.ca
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WISHING ALL OUR LAKEVIEW FAMILIES & RESTFUL
WINTER BREAK AND GOOD LUCK IN 2022




